
State Capitol: PO Box 8952 | Madison, WI 53708-8952                                        Rep.Brandtjen@legis.wi.gov 
Office: (608) 267-2367 | Toll-Free: (888) 534-0022                             www.RepBrandtjen.com 

 
Meagan Wolfe’s Reappointment 

 

For more information, contact:                  May 31, 2023                        

Rep. Brandtjen (414) 915-8425     

Madison – State Representative Janel Brandtjen (R-Menomonee Falls) has issued the following 
statement regarding Meagan Wolfe's reappointment as Administrator to the Wisconsin Elections 
Commission (WEC) on July 1st of this year: 

"I hope Wolfe will not survive the Senate confirmation process. Senators should recall the 2021 
Legislative Audit Bureau's damning report of incompetence." 

Administrator Wolfe also manufactured the guidance of illegal drop boxes and allowed a vote to 
keep special voting deputies from nursing homes and senior housing.  

Brandtjen continues, "I believe this Thursday at 10 am, when the WEC meets and once again 
blindly approves Wolfe's requests, maybe finally, with some backbone from the Senate, her wrath 
will end". 
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